
【Reception for Landmine-Free Zimbabwe by 2025!】 

On 8 September, a reception was held at the Ambassador’s 

residence to deepen understanding about the goal to achieve a 

Landmine-Free Zimbabwe by 2025. It was also held to 

commemorate the visit to Zimbabwe of the CEO of The HALO 

Trust, Mr James Cowan. Also attending the reception was the 

Minister of Defence and War Veterans Affairs, the Hon. 

Muchinguri-Kashiri; the Minister of Mashonaland Central 

Province, the Hon. Mavhunga; Ambassador Tanaka, other 

ambassadors and members of the diplomatic corps; and 

representatives of NGOs. Japan has been supporting landmine 

clearance activities in Zimbabwe through The HALO Trust since 

2013. We hope that Zimbabwe achieves landmine-free status by 

2025! 
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The Minister of Defence and War Veterans Affairs, 

the Hon. Muchinguri-Kashiri, drinking a toast for 

a Landmine-Free Zimbabwe by 2025 

The Minister of Mashonaland Central Province, the 

Hon. Mavhunga and Ambassador Tanaka 
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Trust deminers 


